
Disaster Recovery Draft Action Plan

The United States Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) has awarded the City of Detroit 
$57.6 million under HUD's Community Development 
Block Grant - Disaster Recovery program (CDBG-DR). 
This award is specifically for aiding Detroit in recovering 
from the June, 2021 presidentially-declared disaster, and 
mitigating risk and impact of future disasters. The City 
of Detroit is seeking community input on a Draft Action 
Plan that lays out potential eligible activities that the 
CDBG-DR award could fund. 

Monday, October 17 at 6:00pm
at the Citywide DONcast
Wednesday, October 19 at 6:00pm 
at the D4 DON meeting

Join via Zoom:
http://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/3631409738

Join via phone:
dial 301-715-8592 
enter Meeting ID 3631-40-9738

Website: tinyurl.com/5am6tssu
• Download Draft Action Plan
• Watch meeting recordings

Email: disasterrecovery@detroitmi.gov
• Submit questions and comments




